
 The order does not require PPG to characterize an increase of less than 50 g/L as1

“significant” because paints with this level of VOCs are considered by air quality regulators and
environmental certification groups to be low in VOCs.

Analysis of Proposed Consent Order to Aid Public Comment
In the Matter of PPG Architectural Finishes, Inc., File No. 1123160

The Federal Trade Commission (“FTC” or “Commission”) has accepted, subject to final
approval, an agreement containing a consent order from PPG Architectural Finishes, Inc.
(“PPG”). 

The proposed consent order has been placed on the public record for thirty (30) da6000 0.(asnn7.2000 0.0000 TDs
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